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Details Regarding Student’s Health History and How to Handle Emergencies
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Dear Parents,

For your child to get better medical treatment in case of emergencies, we would like
you to report your child’s health history. Please tick the boxes below if your child has a

history of the following diseases.

Our school follows the guidelines from the EDB to ensure students can learn in a safe
environment. However, if students are involved in an accident, the school needs to handle

the situation.

When a student has an accident, the school evaluates the severity of the injury and if it
requires the child to be sent to a hospital. In such a case, teachers will first notify parents,
and then both the home and the school will follow up appropriately. If the school decides
that the student needs to be sent to the hospital, the school will first contact the parents and
obtain consent before doing so. If the situation is urgent however and the school fails to
contact the parents, the school will call an ambulance or send the injured/sick student to a

nearby public hospital for treatment.

This arrangement is to ensure that students receive timely and necessary treatment in

case of emergencies or accidents. Parents are kindly requested to cooperate.

Yours sincerely,

Ko Tak Yin
Headmistress




